
Dear Health Care Professional,  
 
I want to thank you for being you. For risking your life, for working long hours, for not 
complaining, for being optimistic, and for being fearless most of all. I thank you for waking up 
every day and caring for us during this pandemic. I know it is not easy. I know that it is 
frightening. I know you need to be strong, to be strong for those most vulnerable right now. I 
know at times you may get scared. I know working in the field right now and having to be 
socially distant from your loved ones is difficult. I know some days may feel endless, but I 
support you. The entire Bay Path PA program supports you. I want you to know that you can 
do this. You are much appreciated, and we will all get through this together. If anyone can do 
it, it is you. Thank you for being on the front-lines. Thank you for being brave. Thank you for 
choosing to serve our nation during this pandemic. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Neha J Rana, PA-S  
Bay Path Physician Assistant Program 
 


